
 

 

Statement from Mike Kane, CEO Boral Limited in response to 
the Royal Commission’s Interim Report  
 
Boral welcomes the findings set out by Commissioner Dyson Heydon in the interim report of the Royal 
Commission into Trade Union Governance and Corruption. 
 
Mike Kane, Boral’s CEO & Managing Director said "For close to two years, Boral has been calling for 
action and assistance to stop the illegal secondary boycott that has been imposed on Boral by the 
CFMEU in Melbourne, and which is continuing to cost the company millions of dollars in lost sales and 
legal fees.  

“The findings of the Royal Commission provide powerful and authoritative endorsement of Boral's 
position that the CFMEU has been engaged in serious illegal activity for an extended period of time, 
immune from any legal sanction.” 
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